
Dear Commissioner Novick, 
 
I have been a resident of the Multnomah Neighborhood since 2004. I value the 
neighborhood's "rural" environment, but I find its lack of sidewalks and bike corridors 
problematic for getting safely to the commercial districts of Multnomah Village and 
Hillsdale from my current residence at the Headwaters at 30th and Dolph Court. As you 
probably know, the Headwaters is a high density housing project that includes units for 
the elderly.  
 
I recently heard from my friend and neighbor, Jessica Wade, that she proposed to you 
an alternate north-south connector for TSP Project 90006. Her suggestion is to utilize 
SW 30th -> SW Hume -> SW 31st (for the section between Capitol Hwy and Barbur 
Blvd). I am writing to you today to support her suggestion.  
 
I have attached a copy of her letter to you dated February 19, 2015. I am in full support 
of this idea. 
 
Thank you for considering the needs of our neighborhood. 
 
Barbara O'Neill 
3150 SW Dolph Ct. 
Portland, OR 97219 
boneill@teleport.com 
 


